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In the Name of Allah, The Most Merciful, The Most G wﬁtﬁ* e
Jordan Food and Drug Administration (JFDA) — i

Reference No.: 2 /1 /8 /13711

Date: 3/April/2018 AD corresponding to 18/7/1439 H

Attention: General Manager of ACDIMA BioCenter

Subject: Approval on Accreditation Renewal of Biological Samples Analytical
Laboratory

Greetings,

With reference to your letter no. BC-1754-2018.doc dated 18/February/2018 applying
for the accreditation renewal of the Center laboratories as a site to conduct analyses of
biological samples relevant to pharmaceutical studies; upon our inspectional visits
made on 18/March/2018 and 22/March/2018 to the Laboratory by the Committee
members and the Department of Pharmaceutical Studies for the same purpose;

Also, after review, and according to Article (4A) of Conducting Pharmaceutical Studies
Law No. 2 for the year 2011, and according to the recommendations of Pharmaceutical
Studies Committee as per its session held on 27/March/2018; we would like to inform
you that we have decided to approve the accreditation renewal of the Center
laboratories as a site to conduct analyses of biological samples relevant to
pharmaceutical studies for a period of three years as of the date of this letter.

Please accept our regards,

Minister of Health Certified Trgr;s,\?a?e
Prof. Dr. Mahmoud Al-Shayyab Date: 20/ P
Signed — ;

Copy to:

- Department of Pharmaceutical Studies
- Fax Department
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The Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan
Phone No.: 0096265632000, Fax No.: 0096265105916, P.O. Box 811951, Amman 11181 Jordan,
website www.jfda.jo, email: official. mail@jfda.jo
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